
Update on the Sedimentation Education Program 
 
Fall Workshops 
Dates to be announced.   
 
Revisions to Field Manual and Design Manual 
The revised Field Manual is almost complete.  The Design Manual has been revised and 
new sections are being typeset by Correction Enterprises.   
 
Sediments Newsletter 
The Sediments newsletter has been published, and hard copies have been mailed out. A 
PDF of the newsletter will be available in the archives on the Land Quality Website at 
http://dlr.enr.state.nc.us/pages/sedimentnewsletters.html.  
   
Educational Funds Reallocation 
At this time, reallocated funds have been used to order reprints of 3 brochures, purchase a 
new tabletop display, and order promotional rain gauges.  At the time of our meeting, 
more uses of these funds may be discussed.   
 
Sedimentation Education Committee 
The Sedimentation Education Committee met in the 5th floor conference room of the 
Archdale Building on April 14, 2008, in Raleigh.   
 
We anticipate that the legislature’s budget will propose an allocation of $202,200.00 to 
be used for FY08-09.  The funding recommendations of the SEC to the SCC from the 
April 14, 2008 meeting are as follows: 
 
Local Programs Workshops:    $ 69,391.00 
Four Workshops for Design Professionals:   
 *Version 2, Black and White   $ 23,719.00 
Production of Sediments Newsletter   $ 40,250.00 
 
       $        133,360.00 
 
The remaining unencumbered amount would be $68,840.00.  
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